

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR BRIAN CALLEY LT. GOVERNOR

August 17, 2018

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron Street P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107

Re: City of Ann Arbor Proposed Charter Amendment, Section 1.4

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

I am responding to the request for approval of the proposed charter amendment for the City of Ann Arbor. The resolution proposing the amendment was adopted by the city council at its meeting held on June 18, 2018. Based on the review by the Attorney General's Office, I am notifying you that I approve the proposed amendment pursuant to the Home Rule City Act (HRCA), 1909 PA 279, MCL 117.1 *et seq.*, for placement on the ballot November 6, 2018.

Sincerely,

Rick Snyder Governor

c: Attorney General's Office, State Operations Division